
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Payments to The John of Gaunt School 
ParentPay is an easy to use online payment system which offers  

Parents/Carers the freedom to complete transactions 24 hours a  

day, 7 days a week. 

!ŎǘƛǾŀǘƛƻƴ ƭŜǘǘŜǊǎ ǿŜǊŜ ǎŜƴǘ ƻǳǘ ƛƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊΣ ƘƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ  

received a letter please email parentpay@jogschool.org to request a  

copy. Please be reminded that ParentPay is the schools preferred method of payment for trips, events, music 

lessons and purchase of goods e.g. books. 

If you have any further enquires please email fbooth@jogschool.org or refer to the school website. 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Thursday 18th December 7:30pm 

ΨAΩ Level Presentation Evening 

Friday 19th December 

Last Day of Term 

±ƛǎƛƻƴ ǎǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘΥ   

Ψ/ǊŜŀǘƛƴƎ ŀƴ ƛǊǊŜǎƛǎǘƛōƭŜ ŎƭƛƳŀǘŜ ŦƻǊ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘΩ 
 

 ²Ŝ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΣ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǘƻ 
ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇƻǘŜƴǘƛŀƭΦ 

 ²Ŝ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ŜŦŦƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ƭŜŀŘ ǘƻ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ 
ǊŀƛǎŜ ŀǎǇƛǊŀǘƛƻƴǎΦ  

 ²Ŝ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭƛǎŜ ƻǳǊ ǇǊƻǾƛǎƛƻƴ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƴŜŜŘǎ ƻŦ 
ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎΦ 

 ²Ŝ ŜƴŀōƭŜ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ŦƭƻǳǊƛǎƘ ŀǎ ŎƻƴŦƛŘŜƴǘ ƭŜŀǊƴŜǊǎ 
ŀƴŘ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 

 ²Ŝ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀ ŎǳƭǘǳǊŜ ǿƘŜǊŜ ŀƭƭ ǎǘŀƪŜƘƻƭŘŜǊǎ ŦŜŜƭ ǾŀƭǳŜŘΣ 
ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻǳŘΦ 

 

2014/15                    

Term 2 Issue 5 

Ter 

The Coming Fortnight: 

Thursday 4th December 7:00pm 

GCSE Presentation Evening 

Thursday 11th December 7:30pm 

Carol Service 

NOTIFICATION OF ABSENCE 
Should your child be unwell please either phone Miss Sawyer on 01225 711160 or email 

absence@jogschool.org 
 

WINGFIELD CAR PARK 
We have been experiencing some difficulties with congestion in Wingfield car park at the end of the school 

day. We are discussing a longer term solution but in the meantime please avoid parking on the double yellow 

lines in front of the school gate. 

Many Thanks for your co-operation. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

Exam Invigilators Required 
We are currently looking to recruit a number of reliable and responsible invigilators to supervise exams. 

These are ad-hoc positions without fixed working days, hours worked would be on a  

demand basis. You will be expected to be flexible in the days and times that you are  

available to work. 

The roles carry a high level of responsibility without the need for formal training  

or experience, the main aspect of this role is to ensure that strict exam  

conditions are adhered to. Your duties would include preparing the rooms,  

distribution of scripts and supervision of students during examinations.  

You must have an approachable personality, the ability to be flexible and work as part of a team. 

If you are looking for an ad-hoc role and feel that you meet the criteria required then we are keen to hear from you. 
 

Year 12 Literature trips last week: 
 

A very tiring week for my Literature students, with two amazing theatre visits. 

First up was a performance of 'The Kite Runner' in Salisbury. We are studying  

this novel for the exam and this adaptation really opened our eyes to different 

ways of interpreting the characters and the themes. The cast were amazing  

and the Q&A session afterwards was great fun and very enlightening. 

Then we were off to Richmond in London to see Shakespeare's 'Twelfth  

Night'. This is one of our comedy texts for the coursework, but any  

opportunity to see Shakespeare performed live simply has to be taken.  

It was a colourful, energetic, bawdy, emotional performance. The antics of  

Toby and Andrew were hilarious and we loved the singing, Irish clown Feste. A great  

night out, and one which the students may wish to reference in their coursework. 

So, two brilliant trips, two very late nights, 20 entertained students and one exhausted Mr Davis. 

ps A massive thankyou to the parents, especially the ones who were on late-night collection duty! 
 

 



  

Calling All Photographers 
The ESRC (economic and social research council) are running a  

photographic competition to celebrate their 50th birthday. To enter  

students need to take a photograph that reflects social change (past  

or future; social, economic or political). The winning students will receive £200, £100 or £50. The competition 

deadline is 9 December. To enter please see  

Miss Bloomfield in M1.  

 

Library and Learning Resources Centre 

Scholastic Book Fair 
We had an amazing book fair in the Library after October half-term.  There were plenty of new titles including 

ōƻƻƪǎ ōȅ 5ŀǾƛŘ ²ŀƭƭƛŀƳǎΣ WŀŎǉǳŜƭƛƴŜ ²ƛƭǎƻƴΣ WŀƳŜǎ 5ŀǎƘƴŜǊΩǎ ΨaŀȊŜ wǳƴƴŜǊΩ ōƻȄŜŘ ǎŜǘΣ IǳƴƎŜǊ DŀƳŜǎ ŀƴŘ 

the Harry Potter set in the new-edition front covers.  If anyone missed out, do not worry ς the School Book 

Club Christmas Stars leaflet will be with us shortly and I am sure that some of these titles will be available for 

you to order. 

I would like to say a big thank you to those who helped me during the Fair. 
 

Our Patron of Reading ς Kate Maryon     
Kate is coming in to school on the afternoon of Tuesday 2nd December  

to speak to Year 7 in Wingfield Hall.  Her talks and presentations are  

always inspiring and I am sure many students will be asking her lots of  

questions.  We thank Kate for her continued commitment to our school. 

  

New arrivals in the Library 
L ŀƳ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ōǳǎȅ ǿƛǘƘ Ƴȅ ΨŎŀǘŀƭƻƎǳƛƴƎΩ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ōƻƻƪǎ ŀǊŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎƘŜƭǾŜǎ ŀǎ ǎƻƻƴ ŀǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ 

Here is a taster of some of the wonderful new books available for you to borrow: 

    

 

 

 
A Carter - Librarian & Learning Resources Manager 

 


